01/04/2021
To whom it may concern:

This letter is to certify that Laura Ciskova has attended an ophthalmology internship
of two weeks in Medipol Mega University Hospital, Istanbul and during this period
Laura has not only observed our work in the outpatient clinic and at the operating
theatre but has also actively participated in many tasks.

She had the opportunity to observe robotic 3D eye surgeries which had been carried
out for the first time in the operating room of our hospital.

She was very ambitious and hard working student with great attitude.l can sincerely

say that she has an affinity to learn about Ophtalmology.

Prof.Dr. Mehmet Selim KOCABORA
Medipol Mega Teaching Hospital
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Faculty Of Medicine
Istanbul Medipol University




